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Hello Neighbor,

, have organized a meeting with the Orange County Sheriff's Department to
discuss the Neighborhood Watch Program and share information about the
recent burglaries in our community.

Pleasemark your calendars and join us this Thursday, 11/21/13 from 6:00-
8:30pm at Portola Hills Elementary in the Multi-Purpose Room. Deputy
Nelson will be conducting the meeting and has allotted time for Q & A.

Warmest Regards,

Ginger Aliotta

ALERT! RESIDENTIAL BURGLARIES REPORTED
Residential burglaries have recently been reported in

our community. Stay informed, please join our
Facebook Group, "Portola Hills Crime Watch" today.


